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Track & Field Sub-Committee 

As per the motion put forward at the AGM by Mo and Bill, BCA has established a sub-
committee tasked with reviewing scheduling and format of meets. Our first meeting will 
be on Feb 2, 2020. 


Committee Members:  

• Jacob Emerson & Jasmine Gill - Chairpersons 


• Bill Koch - Representative from Officials Committee 


• Chris Winter - Representative from Track & Field Committee 


• Maureen de St. Croix - Representative of Meet Organizers


New Business 

Following Ocean Athletics’ “Go Green” initiative, we would like to encourage all clubs 
to consider following the same initiative in order to increase sustainability within our 
track meets. 


Recommendations:  

• Implement refillable water stations with no plastic water bottles sold on site. 


• Refrain from posting performance lists with the exception of advancements to finals 
for events with heats and finals. Performance lists can be available online prior to the 
start of the meet. 


• Limit the amount of paper in meet packages (ie. post schedules in various areas at 
the competition site instead of including them in the meet package). 


• Provide a live link to results instead of posting results. 


• Encourage the proper use of disposable bins on site: recycling, garbage, compost 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